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Upcoming Events  

January 20                           

Nominations Open               

Harry Hester LADS Member 

Jack Leffel Friend of LADS   

February 4                          

LADS General Meeting     

Nominations Open               

LADS Officers                  

LADS Anniversary Party      

March 4                              

LADS General Meeting       

April 1                                

LADS General Meeting       

Easter Basket Contest          

April 15                                

Danny Klevin Poker Run      

May 6                                 

LADS General Meeting       

Kentucky Derby                    

Chili Cook-off                        

Salsa Contest                         

June 6                                  

LADS General Meeting         

July  2                                 

LADS General Meeting                                

August 6                                  

LADS General Meeting       

September 3                                  

LADS General Meeting                                                                                         

 

How to save money on your taxes & donate to   organiza-

tions you care about.  

YOU can make a difference when you file your taxes 

this year. The federal government and the state of Arizo-

na  offer tax credits for your taxes. This means that the 

taxes you owe will go to a recognized non-profit organi-

zation instead of the government. LADS, Mulligan’s 

Manor & HALO are all 501c(3) organizations.  Why not 

donate to an organization you care about instead of just 

paying Uncle Sam? Please consult your tax advisor be-

fore making any decision, but please ask the question. 

Even the smallest donation can make a difference. 

Los Amigos Del Sol ladsphxaz@gmail.com www.ladsaz.org 

Pictured above: Sindney Sneed 

December Birthdays 



Andy Warhol once said, “I never read, I just look at pictures.”  Another more popular quote 

is “a picture is worth a thousand words”, but no one really knows who actually said that. I 

think we can all agree that a picture can immediately bring back a memory, so I am saving 

the typing of thousands hundreds dozens of words  and advertisements of Campbell’s Soup 

and replacing them with pictures. I hope you enjoy. 

Randy Guthrie              

Danean Hammer             

Lisa Turner                    

January Birthdays 

Elvis Presley 
Paul Revere 

Jack Nicklaus 

Soupy Sales 

Elvis Presley 
Pocahontas 

Ernest Borgnine 

Cary Grant 

Tallulah Bankhead 

John Belushi 

Joan of Arc 

Alexander Hamilton 

Martin Luther King Jr. 

Muhammed Ali 

Edgar Allen Poe 
Mozart 

David Bowie 



OUR YEAR IN REVIW 

ANNIVERSARY 

PARTY 

Dress up time! 



Turkey Trot 

Carnival in the Pines      

Just another fun day in Oz. 



Thank you to the bars that have 

supported us throughout the year. 

Your support makes a difference 



San Diego 

      Executive Committee                                                                                                                          

President    Dan Bartle   dbartle25@gmail.com   480-416-1140                    

Vice President         Brian Alexander    braininphxaz@yahoo.com       602-320-0949        

Secretary                    Rosie Davis                 roseydavidson2015@gmail.com     623-476-9000     

Treasurer                  Carl Perkins          carl.lads@outlook.com         602-487-1403        

Public Relations       Jim Calbreath           jim6902@gmail.com           480-203-1257        

Historian                 Jeff Granberg          jeffagranberg@gmail.com  602-301-1740       

      SOS Committee                                                                                                                  

Brian Alexander                brianinphxaz@yahoo.com         602-320-0949                              

Phyllis Ross                                                                          602-841-7377                              

Don’t forget, our LADS officer nominations are due at our February Meeting. We will 

have another newsletter prior to the meeting so all nominations can be shared with the 

membership prior to the meeting.  Please forward you nominations & a brief (or detailed) 

reason for your nomination. Please remember that the person you nominate should be 

aware of your nomination & be willing to serve.  

It is also time to nominate our Member of the Year & our Friends of LADS for this year.. 

Let’s show our appreciation for those that have supported us throughout the year. 



LADS General Meeting 
December 3, 2016 

 
President – Welcome 

 Birthdays 

 Dan Brown, Darrell Sexton, John Bajusz, Nolan Marinello and Willie Jaramillo 

Vice President 
Past Events 

Turkey Trot 
Thanksgiving 

Upcoming Events 
Mulligan’s Manor Holiday Campaign 

Starts November 19, 2016 
Ends – December 16, 2016 
Sell Mulligan Memory Cards at bar(s) 
Bingo for next 4 months will be earmarked for this campaign 

Christmas Party  
December 3, 2016 
Gift Exchange 
Raffle gifts for all patrons and members 

Vegas Trip 
See posters for prices 
December 9 – 11, 2016 
1 room available 
Leave Oz at 9:00 a.m. 

Mulligan’s Manor Holiday Dinner and Gift Giving 
December 17, 2016 
1:p.m. 
Skip and team have volunteered to make food 
Meet at Oz at 12:00 for car pooling 
Tim donating his beautician skills 

Treasurer 
Treasury Report 

Charity Fund/SOS Fund/General Fund 
Charity - $2274 
SOS - $664.59 
General Fund - $1856.46 
Mulligan’s Manor - $1166.55 
Halo Animal Rescue - $256 
Las Vegas - $4448.37 

New bank account 
Credit Union is being investigated 
Open after the holidays 

Public Relations 
Web Site 

Secure certificate for 2 years 
Bingo Cards 

200 new cards ordered 
Be here in one week 

50/50 Raffle 
 Winner – Joshua Alton - $71 
 
Next General meeting will be January 7, 2016 


